
 

 

 

 

Dated: May 27, 2021 

 

To,  

Dr Vibha Dhawan, 

Director-General, 

The Energy and Resources Institute, 

New Delhi 

 

 

Sub: Best wishes for GREEN Olympiad 2021 

 

Dear Dr Vibha,  

 

Greetings from NSDC!  

 
We aim to promote skill development by catalyzing creation of large, quality and for-profit vocational 

institutions. Improving access to high-quality vocational training has remained at the core of the 

initiatives by various stakeholders in this ecosystem. The increasing importance of integrating 

vocational training from early stages of education is clearly manifested in the New Education Policy 

(NEP) 2020. 

In this context, it is encouraging to learn that GREEN Olympiad 2021, being organized by The Energy 

and Resources Institute (TERI), focuses on environment awareness and skill development. I believe 

that nurturing young minds, through challenges which enable them to appreciate critical issues, can go 

a long way in ensuring a strong foundation for a better tomorrow. 

I extend my complements to TERI and sincerely wish all the students the very best for GREEN 

Olympiad 2021! 

Best Regards,   

 

Manish Kumar 

Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer  

National Skill Development Corporation 

 


